BUKOHABUMIA KOMITET OAECBEKOI MICHKOI PAJIH

nn. Hymenka,1, M. Oneca, 65026, Yipaina, ten.: (048) 779 13 22,
eNeKTpoHHa nowTa: 7791322@gmail.com

Leonid Bard,

Co-Chairman,

Assembly of the World Diasporas,
620 McHenry Ave., #203,
Wheeling IL, 60090 USA

Dear Mr. Bard!

By this letter we would like to express our deep respect to You and gratitude
for Your kind and constant humanitarian aid to the people of Ukraine, who are
fighting for their freedom and democratic values since February 24, 2022, when
the russian troops have started its cynical and barbaric invasion.

Taking the opportunity, on behalf of Odesa residents, we would like to ask
for Your kind humanitarian assistance, if it is possible, mainly in the form of
medical equipment for the hospitals.

We will be hugely grateful for the provision of this humanitarian support at
this severe time for the city of Odesa. We would kindly like to wish Your
organization prosper in the future. We hope You will continue help Ukrainians
who are suffering from the unjustified russian invasion.

Recipient: Municipal Institution «City Center for Humanitarian Aid,
Information and Economic Support», Code 26343192, 65023, Ukraine, Odesa,

[.Tolstoy Street, 7.

Together to the victory!

Sincerely,

o
Vice Mayor of Odesa /// . Pavlo Vugelman
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